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Upcoming Events:  

Thanksgiving Break: November 

19th- 23rd  

Picture make up day: November 

28th  

Christmas Concert: December 

14th  

-------------------------------------- 

November Birthdays:  

Shane: 

November 3rd 

Nataly: 

November 12th 

Carson: November 25th  

-------------------------------------- 

Thank you! 

I want to thank everyone who 

made our Halloween party such 

a success! This was such a fun 

time for our students!  

 

 

Homework:  

November is a month to reflect 

on what we are thankful for. 

Before the students get out for 

Thanksgiving break, I want 

you to discuss at home things 

we have to be thankful for. I 

would like for the students to 

write me a short paragraph 

about this. I feel like it is 

important for students to be 

able to reflect on the many 

things we have to be thankful 

for! 

-------------------------------------- 

A note from Ms. Nahlen: 

I am so proud of how hard my 

students are working! I am 

blessed with a classroom full of 

caring, creative, and smart 

students! I can’t believe it is 

already November! I look 

forward to seeing how much our 

class learns this month!  


